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SB 78 is a bad bill which is another blow to homeowners. This bill prohibits 

homeowners from rebuilding their home if the replacement exceeds 2,500 square 

feet or is more than 10% larger than their previous home—even if it was lost to a 

wildfire or natural disaster.  

 

Attacking the rights of property owners, those who've lost homes due to natural 

disasters is cause for concern. This is another example of government overreach 

telling how homeowners can add property/rebuild after a loss.  

 

Oregonians deserve the freedom to rebuild their homes without unnecessary 

restrictions that infringe on their property rights.  


